Sh.R.S.Sharma, Chairman, TRAI

Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan
Jawaharlal Nehru Marg (Old Minto Road)
New Delhi -110002

Sub: Remove IUC Tariff
Dear Sir/Madam,

The recent changes in the broadcasting tariffs (DTH) by TRAI is painful and we are being made to
pay more fees for lesser number of channels which is favoring the TV channels and broadcasters.
Now. itis seen that TRAlis also rereading the IUC charges which it had earlier decided to remove
from 1% Jan 2020. This would result in increase in charges by operators which will impact the
customers further.

As aregulator, you need to preserve the interest of the consumers. TRAI needs to safeguard that
cost for customers does notincrease for the sake of incomes for telecom operators. We as
consumers cannot continue to pay higher tariffs on mobile phones as we are being made to do
with DTH connections.

It's my sincere request to continue with your earlier order on elimination of IUC charges and not to
overburden us with higher charges.

Sunid KYmarL ¢ogyo

Thanking You,

TSR



